
       Upcoming Outing Update 
                 RSVP by May 1, 2025 
Greetings Members!!! 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting outing packed with fun activities! Mark your 
calendars and get ready for a fantastic day filled with laughter, fun, entertainment and 
camaraderie. 

Important Event Details 
Please bring your favorite dish to pass for the day of the event. Please let us know what 
you’re planning to share. Of course, there will be the usual hot dogs and burgers to go with 
the picnic. With that said we will have very limited space available in the club house 
kitchen as far as fridge and counter space go, which we already have planned to use at the 
event. Please bring your dishes in the appropriate storage for serving (coolers for cool, 
crockpots for hot, etc....) and be prepared to bring disposable containers for your meal 
planning or take your dishes home to clean. Our hot water tank will not be able to keep up 
with our demands if we try to make our dirty dish cleanup at the clubhouse. Thank you for 
your understanding. With that said, we have a great list of dishes being served by the 
membership and I’m sure more to come. 

I’ve received a couple questions regarding the raw bar. It is correct there is no fee, but we 
are recommending a small monetary donation on the day of the event. Expect clams, 
Oysters, and Shrimp on the menu.  

We will be accepting donations for the raffle. Anyone planning on donating items for the 
raffle, please contact Deb Ursin # 589 or access the form via rimsclub/org. See the outing & 
donation raffle form. If you are planning on bringing items on the day of the raffle, WE WILL 
NEED A DESCRIPTION OF THE DONATION so that it is numbered, the necessary room is 
provided on the raffle table, and your donation is listed on the RAFFLE ITEM BOARD.  WE 
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING.  THIS SMALL REQUEST WILL 
GREATLY ALEVIATE ANY LAST-MINUTE WORK FOR THE RAFFLE COMMITTEE.  

Volunteers are needed to set up after the raffle and help to carry the prizes out to be put on 
the tables. Please reach out to Debbie for these. We will also have a need for volunteers to 
help with events for the day, i.e., like the kids’ activities, raw bar shucking, and the casting 
contest just to name a few. While we have some that have already volunteered there’s 
always room for more!!!! (especially if members are in need of service hours) 

Please be sure to RSVP by May 1, 2025, to secure your spot for this memorable event. 
We look forward to seeing you there and making wonderful memories together! 

Outing Committee 

 


